DONALD J. ALBERS, Editor
DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS
MENLO COLLEGE • MENLO PARK, CA 94025

Department of Mathematics Western Connecticut State College Danbury, CT 06776 January 25, 1979

Dear MAA Section Secretary or Section TYC Officer:

The January 1979 TYCMJ is now in print, and a first approximation of the new "News and Commentary" section appears on pages 49-50 of that issue. A useful column of this sort can only be constructed from relevant news items contributed from sections throughout the MAA's domain. Even if you have no personal responsibility for TYC affairs, I ask you to consider sending suitable news items from your section, for the benefit of those who hold such an interest.

The news in question need not be narrowly TYC-related, as long as it could be construed as of interest to TYCMJ readers (many of whom teach in the lower divisions of four-year colleges). Noteworthy talks, conferences, panels, committee meetings, and reports are examples of what we have in mind.

Will you send along such news from your section, as it becomes available? For the remaining issues in the 1979 volume, I would have to receive news items as follows:

for the September 1979 issue: by March 1 for the November 1979 issue: by May 1

Thank you.

Cordially,

Bruce King)
Bruce King

(Associate Editor)

cc: D. J. Albers